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City of Wharton Hurricane Beryl Debris Collection Wrap Up 

Wharton, TX, August 9, 2024 –  

The City of Wharton’s debris collection contractor has started to wrap up collection from 

Hurricane Beryl.  All storm-related debris should have been moved to the right of way as 

of Friday, August 9, 2024.  The City of Wharton’s debris collection contractor has begun 

marking all ineligible debris piles with a fluorescent orange X.   All freshly cut vegetative 

debris is considered ineligible and will be identified by the orange X.  The ineligible 

debris will be picked up by Green for Life (GFL) when normal brush pickup resumes.  

The ineligible debris must be cut into four-foot lengths per City Ordinance for collection.   

 

As always for proper and timely collection, please ensure that all tree limb debris is kept 

separate from any other garbage.  If you have anything mixed with limbs such as 

construction debris or metal items, it will not be collected.  If you have bagged leaves and 

small limbs, the bags must be placed separately from limb piles.  We ask for your 

patience during this time.   
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